
Jeff Shula
Belfast
LD 515
Dear panel members: Please support solar power in Maine by opposing the bill(s) to 
end net energy billing. Solar power is a positive step in lessening our climate change 
problems, and Maine residents like myself have invested in solar infrastructure on our
house to harness the power of the sun. 
People should not be penalized for using solar; in fact, they should be rewarded for 
being on the cutting edge of energy technology. And if we are to cut back on burning 
dirty fuels like oil, our government and utilities need to continue valuing solar power 
by making it count on our electric bills. 


